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I support Rancho Viejo Solar - #24-5200
From Christopher Szutenbach-Gallo <Christopher.SzutenbachGallo@messages.americasavesmoney.com>

Date Fri 7/11/2025 8:40 PM
To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:
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Dear Commissioners,

I'm excited to show my support for the ‘Tell the County Board: Support Solar' initiative! Solar projects with battery storage are crucial for
achieving energy independence and providing valuable support to our local farmers and families in Santa Fe County. It's important that we let
the County Board know we stand behind the Rancho Viejo Solar and Battery Storage Project. Let's make our voices heard!

Christopher Szutenbach-Gallo,



